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39th ANNUAL MEETING OF THE NEW MEXICO ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY  
SATURDAY 5 MAY 2001  

WESTERN NEW MEXICO UNIVERSITY SILVER CITY, NEW MEXICO 

The 39th Annual Meeting of the New Mexico Omithological Society will be held 5 May 2001, at Western 
New Mexico University in Silver City. Roland Shook of Western New Mexico University will chair the 
paper session. Papers will be presented from 10 a.m. to noon, and from 1:30 - 5:00 p.m. Poster presentations 
are also encouraged. A Call for Papers appears in this issue of the Bulletin.  

The banquet will be held on the campus of Western New Mexico University at 7 p.m. and will cost $18 per 
person.  

At 8:15 p.m. on the campus the invited speaker, Dr. Dale Zimmerman, Professor Emeritus at Western New 
Mexico University, will present an illustrated program on "The Birds and Plants of Mexico's Chihuahuan 
Desert." Dr. Zimmerman is a well-known botanist, ornithologist, author and illustrator, and a Fellow of the 
American Ornithologists' Union. Dr. Zimmerman and his wife Marian have enjoyed extensive field 
experience in northern Mexico.  

On Friday evening at 6 p.m., the Biology Club of Western New Mexico University and the Southwestern 
New Mexico Audubon Society, will host an informal social. Later at 7 p.m. NMOS members and guests are 
warmly invited to attend the monthly meeting of the Southwestern New Mexico Audubon Society where 
Tom Wood, Director/Naturalist, will speak on "The Southeastern Arizona Bird Observatory." The 
Southeastern Arizona Bird Observatory, a non-profit organization, was founded in 1996, and is dedicated to 
the conservation of the birds of southeastern Arizona, their habitats, and the diversity of species which share 
those habitats, through research, monitoring, and public education.  

The registration form for the meeting is enclosed in this issue of the NMOS Bulletin. Registrations are being 
taken by Roland Shook, Biology, Western New Mexico University, Silver City, NM 88061 or 
shookr@silver.wnmu.edu (505) 538 6423.  



 


